
MINUTES	OF	THE	MONTHLY	TELECONFERENCE
OF	THE	LIBERTARIAN	PARTY	OF	NEW	YORK	EXECUTIVE	COMMITTEE,

JANUARY	4,	2009

Present:	

Mr.	Sundwall	(chair)
Ms.	Capozzi
Mr.	Carling
Mr.	Cooper
Mr.	Dobrian
Mr.	Edes
Mr.	Kessler
Mr.	MacAskill
Mr.	Popkin
Mr.	Reed
Mr.	Russell
Dr.	Stevens
Mr.	Triestman

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	2000.

Our	bank	balance	is	$7,629.19.	Mr.	Popkin	reports	some	response	on	click’n’pledge	
to	the	membership	letter.

Membership,	database	update,	and	outreach	were	discussed,	including	the	
possibility	of	forming	a	Syracuse	chapter.	Outreach	is	planned	to	Erie	and	Niagara	
Counties	as	well.	National	membership	was	up	18%	and	in	New	York	24%	in	the	six	
months	ending	October	31.

Messrs.	Russell,	Carling,	Popkin,	and	Edes	were	appointed	to	the	Credentials	
Committee	for	the	upcoming	State	Convention

The	meeting	adjourned	at	2019.

Joseph	Dobrian
Secretary


